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Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

P. O. BOX 1101 PHONE 4-1109 

April 17, 1957 

Thank you very much for the fine reception report 
dated April 7, 1957. It was very gratifying to know 
that we reach so far with a clear signal, even if it 
was around 5:00 a.m. 

Your report compares exactly with our program log for 
April 6, 1957, from 5:02 to 5:25 a.m. I showed the 
letter to the announcer on duty at that time and he 
verified the songs you logged in your report. He said 
he did not know he had such a wide audience at that 
time of the morning. 

Again many thanks for the report, I hope I will hear 
from you again in the future. Best of luck with the 
DX'ing up there in the cold country. If you ever get 
down this way, drop in and say hello. 

WK:ma 

Sincerely, 

RADIO STATION W I O K 

J 
Warren Kauffman 
Engineer 


